
Penicuik High School 
 Tuesday 19 March 2024        

 

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

 



Penicuik High School 
 Tuesday 19 March 2024        

 

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

 



Penicuik High School 
 Tuesday 19 March 2024        

 

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

CLLE FA L4/5 AUTOMOTIVE and HOSPITALITY for 2024/25 
The following pupils have been invited to attend a taster session for the 
AUTOMOTIVE/HOSPITALITY Foundation Apprenticeship course they have expressed 
interest in.  
 
These sessions will take place next Monday 25, Tuesday 26 OR Wednesday 27th March - 
exact date and timings TBC. 
 
Pupils will be collected from the school and dropped back off afterwards. 
 
You must see your guidance teacher/Ms McLennan URGENTLY to collect your parental 
consent form and information letters.  
 
You then need to return the consent form as soon as possible, and by Friday 22nd at the 
latest, to secure your place: 
 
 
S1 and S2 Football Tournament 
Our S5 Leadership Class are organising a football tournament on Tuesday 26 March.  It is 
open to all pupils in S1 and S2 and will take place during periods 6 and 7.  If you would like to 
participate in the tournament please sign up in the PE Department ASAP - the deadline for 
signing up is Friday 22 March! 
Make sure you bring PE kit with you on the day of the event. 
PE Department 
 
Thanks 
Mr Hunter 
 
 
YPI FINAL - S2 and S3 
Our YPI final event will take place on Thursday 21 March.  Four teams of S3 pupils will 
present their charity pitches to a team of judges, and one team will win £3000 for their chosen 
charity. 
All S2 - You should go to your period 4 class to be registered, then your teacher will bring you 
to the assembly hall where you will stay until lunchtime.  You will be the audience for the YPI 
final. 
S3 YPI finalists - go straight to the assembly hall at the start of period 1.  Miss MacDonald 
will register you, and you will be there for the rehearsal periods 1-3, then the final itself 
periods 4 and 5.  Good luck! 
Miss Graham 
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Midlothian Schools Golf  
The next Midlothian Schools Golf fixture of the season will be on Friday 22nd March at 
Newbattle Golf Club, 2pm. 
If you are interested in this event please speak to the PE department for more information. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


